
                                                          
 

 

3rd February 2022 

Dear Parents / Carers of Year 6 children 

  

Year 6 Enrichment Week - 13th – 17th June 2022 

 

We are looking forward to an amazing week of fun and activities and are delighted to 

invite all of our year 6 children to take part in our ‘Enrichment Week’, from Monday 

13th June 2022 – Friday 17th June 2022. 

 

We will start the week with a day at Kingswood Activity Centre, Grosvenor Hall in 

Ashford, which is a brilliant site full of outdoor, adventurous activities for our children 

to enjoy.  

 

We will then have different activities every day for the rest of the week, including 
travelling by train to Whitstable (to be confirmed) and a giant sleepover in the school 
hall on the Thursday evening.   
 
More information will follow as soon as we have finalised the details but we wanted 
to give you as much notice as possible as we are asking for a contribution of £65 to 
cover the entire week which is payable via Pupil Asset.  
 
Payment can be made in full, or in instalments of £5, £10 or £20 via the school shop 
on Pupil Asset. Final payment is due by Friday 27th May 2022. 
 
This payment will include all of the trips, travel, activities and a special gift.  
 
As we approach the end of their final year at Pilgrims’ Way, this will be a great way 

to celebrate the hard work that year 6 have put into it and we hope that the children 

will be as excited as we are. 

Yours faithfully 

 

  

Miss Hager (Dolphin Class Teacher) and Miss Kleebaum (Polar Bear Class Teacher)

   

Pilgrims’ Way 

Primary School 
Pilgrims’ Way, Canterbury, Kent, CT1 1XU 

Telephone: 01227 760084  

Email: office@pilgrims-way.kent.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Miss AM Middleton 
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